
 

 

WFWP USA: Happy Holidays - 2022-2023! 
 
Angelika Selle 
December 22, 2022 
 

   

   

Dear friends, families, associates and partners, 
  
Sending you warm wishes as we celebrate the holidays with family and loved ones, 
ending this eventful year on a note of love, gratitude and forgiveness. 
  
May this coming year 2023 be more free of wars, strife and divide, as we continue to let 
our light of Love Shine all around us. 
  
Happy Hanukkah, Merry Christmas, Happy Kwanza and 
 HAPPY NEW YEAR 2023! 🎉 
  
  
Sincerely,  
                       
WFWP USA President and Vice-President 
Regional Coordinators, Members of the Board 
State chairwomen and Home Office  
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